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Dear Colleagues,
 
The message below is sent on behalf of Vice Provost for Academic Personnel Diane O’Dowd.
 
Best wishes,

Joanna Ho, Chair
Academic Senate, Irvine Division
 

 
Dear Senate Faculty,
 
I am pleased to announce a new UCI COVID-19 mitigation measure for Senate faculty who took
sabbatical leave during Winter 2020 through Winter 2022. If you took a sabbatical leave during this time
and it was disrupted by COVID-19, you may be eligible to request a return of sabbatical credits.  
 
Details of the COVID-19 Sabbatical Credit Return Request can be found
at https://ap.uci.edu/covid19/sabbaticalcreditreturn/, including information on eligibility, the application
process, and review procedures. The request form can also be accessed directly at https://ap.uci.edu/wp-
content/uploads/SabbaticalCreditReturnProgram.pdf. Requests are due to the Office of Academic
Personnel, acadpers@uci.edu, by October 14, 2022.
 
Sincerely,
 
Diane O’Dowd
Vice Provost for Academic Personnel
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